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Dear Parents of Saint Leo the Great, 
 
 Over the years at Saint Leo the Great, we have been very fortunate to have a strong 
athletics program that the community can be very proud of. We currently have 10 different 
sports, with 19 different school teams and hundreds of children participating throughout the 
year.  This would not be possible without the many countless hours from our volunteers, from 
coaches to helpers, and of course – our parents and student athletes!  
 
 On March 16, 2019, the Saint Leo the Great Athletic Association will be hosting our 
fourth annual Lions Cheer Championship. With catholic school teams coming from all over the 
state to compete at our school, the daylong event will host cheerleaders ranging in grades 
kindergarten through 8th grade. More than 10 teams will compete, in Itty Biddy, Biddy, Junior 
Varsity, and Varsity divisions. We expect close to 200 cheerleaders throughout the day, and 
more than 300 spectators. 
 
 We invite you and your children to come and celebrate the hard work that the Saint Leo 
the Great cheerleaders have practiced all year on and to help them cheer on their peers. The 
event will have full-cafeteria service, DJ, raffles, 50/50, and many vendors. More than 10 
catholic school teams will be competing, with doors opening at 8:00 a.m. 
 
 The Lions Cheer Championship will help provide fundraising proceeds that will go 
directly back to supporting all of our sports programs – paying for new uniforms and equipment, 
facilities improvement, team expansion, and more! We are asking for support from the Saint Leo 
the Great athletics community through volunteers. Our cheer coaches and parents will need 
help selling raffles and spirit grams, running the kitchen, providing information to visiting 
schools, and other logistics throughout the day.  
 



 If you would like to volunteer, please send your information to Nicole Nolan, Varsity 
Cheerleading Coach, at slgcheer2013@gmail.com. 
 
 We look forward to hosting the Lions Cheer Championship on Saturday, March 16th. We 
hope to see you there! 
 
Saint Leo the Great Pray for Us 
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